
Halloween Party

If  your family plans to attend 
tomorrow night’s Halloween party, 
please return the sign up slip 
that was sent home on Monday. 
We still need donations of  
treats, cider and juice.

Thanksgiving Luncheon

This year, our Thanksgiving 
luncheon is scheduled on 
November 9 and will be a 
celebration of  our veterans. If  you 
know a veteran with an association 
with your child or who lives in 
town, please contact Dr. 
Buckingham. If  you can help at 
the luncheon, please call 359-5002. 

Next PTF Meeting 

The PTF is off  to a great start 
with lots on their agenda for the 
upcoming months: The Halloween 
party, Family FEED/Dinner & 
Movie event, a winter movie, and 
a craft spectacular. There is also an 
upcoming spirit wear fund raiser. 
The next meeting is 
November 10 at 6 PM. It is 
never too late to get involved!

Basketball

The 2010-11 basketball season is 
right around the corner. Ruth 
Gray is the Girls A Coach, Brian 
Duddy is the Boys A Coach, and 
Jennifer Gray is the Girls B 
Coach. One of  the requirements 
for your child’s participation 
is a current sports physical. 
Sports physicals will not be offered 
at the school. You will need to 
contact your family physician. 

Grandparents Luncheon

There will be a luncheon for the 
grandparents of  students in grade 
seven on November 18. We look 
forward to doing these special 
luncheons class by class on a 
monthly basis. 

www.sedgwickschool.net

There’s been lots of  work on the 
school’s website. Please use it to 
check on school news and calender 
items. The calendar is updated 
on a daily basis, so it is the 
most up-to-date listing of  
events. We’ll try to get school 
cancellations on there, too, but 
sometimes power outages impacts 
that. 

The Great Race

Want to see an old man chasing a 
bunch of  young kids? Perhaps the 
reverse will be true. The Great 
Race is a challenge by the teaching 
principal for students to beat him 
in a mile and a half  run on the 
Fitness Trail. Join us for this event 
at 1:30 PM, Tuesday, November 2. 

Family FEED Night

On Friday, November 5, the 
FEED program will provide a 
great, free dinner for everyone. As 
we did last year, we also hope to 
offer a couple family movies after 
dinner. Mark your calendars now. 
More information will be coming 
soon.

Painting Raffle

Another sheet of  raffle tickets for 
the framed oil painting of  Dice 
Head Lighthouse in Castine by 
Anne Roy was sent home in your 
child’s communicator today. Please 
support our school’s technology 
program.  

Holiday Craft Fair 
November 20

Please remember that the third  
annual Holiday Craft Fair will be 
held from 8:30-2:00 on November 
20. This is the major fund raiser of 
the year for school technology. 
	 Gretchen Cousins did a 
fantastic job as the Food Guru for 
the Craft Fair last year. She needs 
volunteers to help her out so that 
there is a sufficient quality and 
quantity of  food to serve. Please let 
her know SOON if  you can help 
by calling 326-0803.

Sedgwick Girl Scout Troop

A troop for girls in Gr. K-4 is now 
offered. An informational letter 
has been sent home today.
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Halloween Events
Friday, October 29

Literary Parade
1:30 PM

We will march around the 
school in costume and explain 
our costume to the assembled 
student body in the gym.

PTF Halloween Party
6:00 PM

Come enjoy games, a 
costume contest, live owls, 
and Halloweeny treats.

http://www.sedgwickschool.net
http://www.sedgwickschool.net


	

Sedgwick Elementary School Newsletter
October 28, 2010

www.sedgwickschool.net

C and C Topic: Halloween Respect and Safety
Veterans Day (next week)

http://www.sedgwickschool.net
http://www.sedgwickschool.net

